MONTESSORI
SCHOOL OF
FLAGSTAFF

September 26, 2022

This serves as a notice to the Flagstaff Montessori Governing Board Members and

the Public.

Flagstaff Montessori will be reviewing curriculum for health and sexual education
for students in grades 5-8. On October 11, 2022 the Flagstaff Montessori Governing
Board will have a presentation on potential curriculum options. After this meeting,
the curriculum will be available for review and public comment for at least 60 days
before the Governing Board decides whether to approve this course of study.
Public comments will be accepted, and can be submitted through written

comments, oral comments, and comments submitted through email.

Whitney Owens

Head of School
Flagstaff Montessori



